
 

While COVID-19 altered many of 

our programs and services, we  

have been working for you in 

many other ways.   Here’s a recap:  

55 
Business days since our 

office closed to the public. 

90% 
Of our members have received a 
personal check-in from Chamber 

leadership and staff.  

• Created a dedicated webpage for COVID-19 resources and kept it 

updated with relevant, factual information and helpful tools. 

• Created a dedicated Facebook page for members to promote and 

support all local businesses. 

• Worked with leadership of the City of Conyers, Rockdale County and 

CREDC to develop a survey to better understand the needs of the 

business community. 

• Alongside our local Rotary Clubs, we created a “thank you” 

campaign to show the community’s support for healthcare workers.  

• Organized / promoted webinars on various topics such as SBA 

Emergancy Loans, CARES Act, PPP, Working Effectively From Home 
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Your Chamber is here for you! 

As always, please let us know of any other ways we 

can be of service to you. 
 

www.conyers-rockdale.com      770-483-7049 

http://www.conyers-rockdale.com/

